
 

 
 

 

Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton 
Parish   Newsletter   January 6th   2019 

Parish Website; www.midletonparish.ie Email: midletonparishoffice@gmail.com 
Parish Mobile: 087 2468234      Parish Office: 021 4636508 

 

Office opening hours – Mon-Thurs 10.30a.m.–1.00p.m.; Fri 10.30a.m. – 12.00p.m. 

 
Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls whose anniversaries occur:  

Martin Lee, David Kennedy, Eileen Sheehan, Tom Dunne, Jackie Cowhig,  Seán Allen,  

Netta Browne, Michael (Mick) Mulcahy, John Horgan, Jerry Hession, Maura Daly,  

 

 

May They Rest in Peace. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We welcome the new members of our Parish Community: 

Thomas Crotty, Damien Enda McDonnell 

Who were recently Baptised. 

A WORD OF THANKS 

 

As we begin this New Year we extend a word of sincere gratitude to 

all who contribute so much to our parish and our worship in very 

many ways. We thank the various sacristans in our three churches, the 

readers and ministers of the Eucharist, our choirs, organists and choir 

directors, and our altar servers. A special thanks to all who keep our 

churches so clean and in such good condition, as well as our altar 

groups, flower arrangers and leaders of our children’s liturgy. Thanks 

to our caretakers and their assistants, and to those members of 

community employment schemes assigned to the parish. We thank our 

collectors at all the Masses as well as those on the counters rota, our 

accounts officer and the members of the parish finance committee. A 

special word of thanks to our parish secretary as well all our volunteer 

catechists in the parish, plus the members of our baptism team. May 

God bless you all and grant you a happy and peaceful 2019. 

 

Quiz Question:                                                                                          
According to the Bible, how many wise men came visit Jesus?   Think you 

know the answer? Check this weekend’s Gospel and you may be surprised! 
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